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Note:
	Dear Sirs, We would very much like to begin organizing tours to your wonderful country! 

For over 15 years, we have organized tours to China, Vietnam, Laos and Thailand.

We look forward to making contact with you regarding this venture.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Sincerely,

Patrick Morris, 
Managing Director
VeloAsia
1283 12th Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94122
Email: Patrick@veloasia.com
Tel: (415) 731-4311
Fax: (206) 350-4208
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